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Announcement of the new EuroSIDA Steering Committee!

Dear EuroSIDA investigators,
The new steering committee (SC) members have been decided for 2023-2028! 
A warm welcome to Christina Carlander, Christoph Boesecke, Esteban Martinez, Luba 
Tau, and Silvia Nozza. We would like to thank the departing members for their great 
effort and commitment throughout the last five years and the existing members who 
will serve another five years. 

We wish you all a happy and fantastic summer holiday season. May you have a great 
time with your family and friends!

The new EuroSIDA SC for the period 2023-2028:

Western Europe
Gilles Wandeler, Switzerland
Christian Pradier, France
Christoph Boesecke, Germany

Southern Europe
Esteban Martinez, Spain 
Luba Tau, Israel 
Silvia Nozza, Italy

Northern Europe
Christina Carlander, Sweden



Inka Aho, Finland 
Line D. Rasmussen, Denmark

East Central Europe
Cristiana Oprea, Romania
Josip Begovac, Croatia 
Justyna Kowalska, Poland

Eastern Europe
Igor Karpov, Belarus 
Raimonda Matulionyte, Lithuania 
To be decided

Director of the coordinating centre 
Jens Lundgren 

EuroSIDA study lead
Lars Peters

Two external experts 
To be decided 



Why are you receiving this email?
You are receiving this email because you are affiliated with the EuroSIDA study. By 

providing your contact details to the EuroSIDA Coordinating Centre, you are included in the 
mailing list for the EuroSIDA study.

Contact
Please always feel free to contact the EuroSIDA coordinating centre at 

eurosida.rigshospitalet@regionh.dk. 
No question is too small or too big, we are happy to assist in all matters!
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